
        

                              
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have sent our new autumn menu out today with all children. This will start from the 29th October 
2019. 

 
If your child would like school dinners please circle your child’s choice for each day, it does not have to be 
the whole week, they can choose as they like - it could be just every Fish Friday. 
 
If your child decides to change their mind or starts bringing in a home packed lunch, please let the 
school office know as soon as possible. 
 
Payment can be paid daily, weekly or termly at a cost of £2.20 a day, this is required at least one week in 
advance. Please return the menu with payment by Friday 11th October 2019. 
  
Many thanks 
 
School Office 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                  

 
 

Bishop King CE Primary School 
Kingsway 

Lincoln 
LN5 8EU 

 
01522 880094 

enquiries@bishopking.lincs.sch.uk 
www.bishopking.org.uk 

 
    Dream big. Love God. Live well. 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs. H. Wheatley M.A. 
Chairman of the Governors: Mrs C Moore 
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